
This Week’s Activities 
 

Sunday, June 30 
9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m. 

Pastor Chris on Vacation 
Worship Service, Nursery 
Coffee Fellowship 

Monday, July 1 Pastor Chris on Vacation 
No Scheduled KirkWood Activities 

Tuesday, July 2 
7:00 p.m. 

Pastor Chris on Vacation 
Congregational Care, Property & Facilities Meetings 

Wednesday, July 3 
10:30 a.m. 
6:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

Pastor Chris on Vacation 
LINUS Group 
Worship Band Rehearsal 
Men’s Ensemble Rehearsal 

Thursday, July 4 Independence Day - Church Office Closed 

Friday, July 5 
7:15 a.m. 

 
Men’s Prayer Group 

Saturday, July 6 
 
No Scheduled KirkWood Activities 

Sunday, July 7 
9:30 a.m. 

10:30 a.m.  

Food Pantry Sunday 
Worship Service, Nursery 
Coffee Fellowship 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME 

KirkWood Presbyterian Church 

Sunday June 30, 2024  

 

 
 

KirkWood Presbyterian Church 
A Christian Community Growing Together, Knowing, Loving, and 

Serving Christ, to Make Him Known to All 
 

 

CONTACT US 

1209 Hampton Hwy. 

Yorktown, VA  23693 

757-766-0343 (office) 

office@kirkwoodpcusa.org  
 

Pastor Chris Shearer 

pastorchriskwpc@gmail.com 

Please see the full 
church calendar online. 

mailto:office@kirkwoodpcusa.org
mailto:pastorchriskwpc@gmail.com
https://kirkwoodpcusa.org/events/


Order of Worship 

 
 

 

Song “How Can I Keep from Singing”  

Welcoming Each Other and Announcements  

Spotlight on Stewardship  Lew Goodman 

Scripture Reading Psalm 30:1-5  

Opening Prayer  Ben Scott 

Song “Sing to the King”  

Hymn #476 “O Worship the King”  

Congregational Prayer  

Scripture Reading Mark 5:21-43  

Anthem “Let Us Build a House” 
arr. Lloyd Larson 

Worship Choir 

Children ages 3 – 2nd grade dismissed for Glory Time 

Sermon Linked In 
Stories, Faith, and Community Pastor Desarro-Raynal 

Duet “Be Thou My Vision” 
arr. Peter Hilliard 

Mary Brown, Flute 
Ann Brown, Piano 

Song “Everlasting God”  

Benediction  Pastor Desarro-Raynal 

This Week’s Prayer Requests 
 

Linda B. 
Dominique C. 
Betty D. 
David and Ruth D. 
Gloria G. 
Mike M. 
Don N. 
Kim R. 
Pat R. 
Hans S. 
Tim S. 
Regine T. 
Ada W. 
Pepper W.  

Linda B.’s brother, Dan 
Jerry & Janet D.’s daughter, Jill 
Betty D.’s brother, Thomas 
Betty D.’s sister, Madelyn 
Toni F.’s brother, Jeff 
Al & Candee G.’s son 
Regina H.’s parents 
Cathy H.’s mom, Joyce 
Jeane H.’s husband, Stan 
Lisa N.’s dad 
Art & Jody P.’s daughter, Alise 
Bob & Christine P.’s son, Justin 
Kim R.’s father, Jim 
Robin W.’s parents 
Lisa W.’s mother, Lois  

 

 

 
  

Prayer Requests and Special Needs 

Fill out one of the blue prayer cards in the pews and place it in 

the Offerings & Prayer Requests box, call/email the church 

office, or type your prayer request when you Check In online 

and the request will be published in the Monday Memo email. 
 



 

 
 

 

 

2nd Thursday Free Lunches  

We need volunteers for this KirkWood mission opportunity.  Two (2) volunteers 

are needed from 10am – 1pm on the 2nd Thursday of each month.  First 

Hampton supplies all the lunch items.  Volunteers assemble bag lunches and 

hand them out to all who stop by.  First Hampton needs our help to keep this 

important event going.  45 to 50 lunches are distributed every month!  

Contact Arba Williamson (757-344-5588) or sign up at 

rebrand.ly/2ndHamptonlunch.  

 

Vet Meal Mission - You can help with this ministry by 
providing meals for 2 Vet homes (5 men in each home) 
every Monday.  (The meals can be homemade or 
purchased at a store/restaurant.)  Sign up in the Narthex 
or online by clicking here.  Contact Zora Parker or Gloria 
Griffin if you can help. 

Announcements 

 

 

Pastor Chris is on vacation through July 4th.  He will return to the office on 

Friday, July 5th. 

 

Yoga class will not meet on Wednesday, July 3rd. 

 

 
 

 
 

This morning’s sanctuary flowers were donated by Carolyn H. 
 

              
         

               
                 

       

                
          

       
              

             

Contact Music Director, Ann Brown, 

for more details. 

The church office will be closed on 

Thursday, July 4th for Independence Day. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B49A9A92EA7FD0-46080856-2ndthursday#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849a5a62ea0f58-meals#/


 

It's Up to You 2024 is Around the Corner! 

 

We will begin our annual Q&A summer series on Sunday, 7/7/24. We want 

to publish the entire series schedule in advance so that, even if you're 

traveling, you won't miss a question that really interests you, or you can 

invite a friend to come with you to hear about a topic that might be 

helpful for them.  

 

7/7 - Introduction to "It's Up to You" Series 

7/14 - How can God help me if I'm unwilling to help myself? 

7/21 - How would the existence of aliens change our theology?  

7/28 - Will you preach on my favorite verse please - Luke 23.34?  

8/4 - Do I have to believe in Hell to be a Christian?  

8/11 - Help me make sense of human free will and God's sovereignty, 

predestination, omniscience! 

8/18 - I feel overwhelmed by all the evil in the world - can you help me?  

8/25 - Christian nationalism scares me - why do so many Christians buy into 

it?  

9/1 - How should I read the Bible in my personal spiritual life? Is reading the 

Bible from cover to cover straight through the best approach?  

 

 

You’re invited to join a meal packaging experience in the movement to end hunger.  
It’s on July 28th from 11:30 AM to 1:30 PM at First Presbyterian Church, 514 S 
Armistead Ave, Hampton, VA 23669.  Go to the following link to sign up - 
https://rah.my.salesforce-
sites.com/events/homepage?id=7018c000001DkBFAA0 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

KirkWood’s Linus Group gathered up all the blankets, quilts, and layette 

sets that they’ve been working on for a year.  Their cozy creations will be 

donated to The Linus Project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mission Trip 
KWPC will be joining First Pres Hampton on a mission trip to 
New Bern, NC. We will leave after service on Sunday, August 
4th and return the morning of Saturday, August 10th. The cost 
is $275.00 for meals and lodging. We will be staying in the 
Fuller bunk house which is air conditioned and has full 
facilities. Work will be TBD once we arrive. If you are 
interested in joining us or have any questions, contact Jamie 
Reno 757-880-3242, h2orenos@gmail.com. 
 

https://rah.my.salesforce-sites.com/events/homepage?id=7018c000001DkBFAA0
https://rah.my.salesforce-sites.com/events/homepage?id=7018c000001DkBFAA0
mailto:h2orenos@gmail.com

